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Names to Know  

Exec.  Administrator  

Dion Schrack  

Administrator/RN  

Tiffany Criswell  

Director of Nursing  

Morgan Beck  

Activity Directors  

Caitlin Mellick, Abby Moyer,  

Leona Bodensteiner  

Dietary Manager  

Cindy Strobel  

Fitness Specialist  

Kayla Faas  

Office Administration  

Tammy Creps, Denise OõPolka, Shelley 

Schrack, Jamie Vogel & June Watkins  
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Important Dates  
in February 

Newsletter February 2019  {ǘΦ CǊŀƴŎƛǎ aŀƴƻǊ ƛǎ ŀƴ Ŝǉǳŀƭ  

ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜǊ 

In Memory: Marj Casey, Helen Johnson, Del 

Larsen, Don Starnes  

Welcome: Irene Anderson, Larry Criswell, Bill 

Gregory, Gerald Hagen, Sue Jackson, Roger 

Osborn, Bill Wilson 

Good Luck: Bill Hansen, Pauline Pollock, Janna  

Stoker, Pinky VanWyk  

wŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭƛŦŜ-ƭƛƪŜ Řƻƭƭǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƭƛǾŜ ŀǘ 

{ǘΦ CǊŀƴŎƛǎ aŀƴƻǊΦ [ŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ƻƴ tŀƎŜ оΦ 
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7ÈÁÔ ÄÏÅÓ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ ÍÅÁÎ ÔÏ ÙÏÕȩ            
,ÏÖÅ ÌÅÔÔÅÒÓ ÏÌÄ ÁÎÄ ÎÅ×Ȣ ,ÏÖÅÓ ÏÌÄ ÁÎÄ 

ÎÅ×Ȣ 0ÉÎËȟ ÒÅÄ ÁÎÄ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÌÏÒÓ ÉÎ              
ÂÅÔ×ÅÅÎȢ &ÌÏ×ÅÒÓȢ ! ÇÒÏÕÎÄÈÏÇ ÍÁÙ ÏÒ ÍÁÙ 
ÎÏÔ ÓÅÅ ÈÉÓ ÓÈÁÄÏ×Ȣ 7ÉÌÌ ×Å ÈÁÖÅ ÓÉØ ÍÏÒÅ 

×ÅÅËÓ ÏÆ  ×ÉÎÔÅÒȩ 2ÅÍÅÍÂÅÒÉÎÇ                   
ÐÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔÓȢ "ÕÎÄÌÅÄ ÕÐ ×ÉÔÈ Á ÇÏÏÄ ÂÏÏË 

ÁÎÄ ÃÕÐ ÏÆ ÈÏÔ ÃÏÃÏÁ ÏÎ Á ÃÏÌÄȟ ÄÁÒË ÎÉÇÈÔȢ 
3×ÅÅÔÈÅÁÒÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓȢ 3ÐÏÒÔÉÎÇ ÙÏÕÒ 

ÔÅÁÍ ÃÏÌÏÒÓ 350%2"/7,Ȧ Ȣ  7ÁÔÃÈÉÎÇ 
ÇÏÏÄ ПÉÌÍÓ /3#!23Ȧ Ȣ 2ÁÎÄÏÍ ÁÃÔÓ ÏÆ 
ËÉÎÄÎÅÓÓȢ 7ÈÁÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÙÏÕ ÄÏ ÔÈÉÓ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÔÏ 

ÍÁËÅ ÉÔ '2%!4ȩȦ 

Anniversaries  
(Department, Hire Date, Years of Service)  

Chris Goodrich, Dietary  

February 04, 1991, 28 Years  

Tiffany Criswell, Nursing  

February 05, 2010, 9 Years  

Cindy Strobel, Dietary  

February 10, 2012, 7 Years  

Nikki Brandon, Nursing  

February 22, 2012, 7 Years  

Caitlin Mellick, Activities  

February 10, 2014, 5 Years  

Chris Marlow, Nursing  

February 01, 2016, 3 Years  

Tina Failor, Nursing  

February 10, 2016, 3 Years  

Nicole Larsen, Nursing  

February 15, 2016, 3 Years  

Krystal Johnson, Nursing  

February 26, 2016, 3 Years  

Karie Smith, Dietary  

February 02, 2018, 1 Year  

Lexi Hart, Nursing  

February 05, 2018, 1 Year  

Mandy Clemens, Nursing  

February 07, 2018, 1 Year  

Kory Probasco, Nursing  

February 19, 2018, 1 Year  

All About February  

Birthdays  
Residents 

Doris Harrisñ02 

Betty Kelmñ16 

Roger Osborn ñ18 

Leila Maring ñ19 

Clair Fennerñ20 

Bill Gregoryñ27 
 

Staff 

Jessica VanWyk ñ02 

Tammy Creps ñ06 

Mark Lloyd ñ06 

Carrington Curphy ñ08 

Layla Reavisñ12 

Maria VanDenTop ñ12 

Penni Sharerñ13 

Zach Goodrich ñ16 

Leona Bodensteiner ñ17 

Haley James ñ17 

Symantha Sutfin ñ19 

Isabella Bogaard ñ25 

Lori Glosserñ26 

How Many CupidĀs ArrowsΚ 

Cupid makes his mark in            

February. How many of his           

arrows can you find?  

Answer on Page 5.  
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Employees Donate $43,565  to SFM Foundation  
A huge shout out to the            

following employees who     

donated to the St. Francis  

Manor Foundation either by 

check or through payroll            

deduction during calendar 

year 2018:   Leona                            

Bodensteiner, Sammi Bryan, 

Kelly Burns, Fran Conn, Tammy 

Creps, Tiffany Criswell, Lori 

Glosser, Lucy Green, Betty 

Hammond, Larry Hoch, Vickie 

Miller, Denise  OõPolka, Dion 

Schrack, Rosie Schrack, Shelley Schrack, Cindy Strobel, Jamie Vogel and June Watkins. Your 

generous donations totaling $43,565 are very much appreciated and benefited the LiteGait 

Fundraiser and/or the Hammond Center for Assisted Living Building Campaign.  

There are two new faces living at St. Francis Manor ñthey are life -like baby dolls. These dolls 

are called Reborn Babies and were created by Julie Underhill, Med Aide. Julie says, òIt can 

take several days to make them. Each layer of paint needs to be heat set by baking them 

in the oven. Rooting the hair can take several hours plus depending on how thick you want 

it to be. I purchase the supplies from Bountiful Baby. They offer a variety of kits with pictures 

and written directions as well as a DVD so anyone can make one.ó The residents are really           

enjoying the snuggles with our 

new additions!  

Meet Francis & Amelia!  

Reborn Babies  


